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WISCONSIN PUBLIC SERVICE CORPORATION, KEWANEE NUCLFAR POWER PIANT, 
QUESTIONS REIATING TO INSTRUMENTATION AND CONTROL, DOCK 50-305 

DRL:I&Ps:0DP RT-326 

The purpose of this memorandum is to present the status of the review 
.of the Kewanee Nuclear Power Plant by I&PTB and to suggest amethod by 
which we can proceed with our review in order to be prepared for the 
February 2, 1968 meeting with the applicant.  

In a conversation between 0. D. Parr of I&PTB and R. Smith of RPB#5 
in December 1967, Mr. Parr pointed out that the Kewanee PSAR, 
Section 7, Instrumentation and Control, was inadbquate. Mr. Smith 
was requested to have the applicant supply the same information 
previously requested for Prairie Island. Amendment No. 1 to the 
Kewanee PSAR dated January 2, 1968, failed to contain the requested 
information.  

Mr. Parr suggested to Mr. Smith on January 16,1968, that we could 
proceed with our review of the application, making use of Amendment 
No. 3 to the Prairie Island PSAR, which contains the required infor
mation, if we knew that Section 7 for the Kewanee PSAR would be 
revised accordingly. Mr. Smith stated that he would suggest this 
approach to the applicant and: advise us on Thursday January 18, 1968, 
whether to proceed in this manner.  

In addition to having Section 7 of the PSAR revised, please have the 
applicant address the questions contained in the ACRS letter on instrumentation 
and control for Diablo Canyon in the next amendment submitted.  

cc: S. Levine 
V. Moore 
D. Knuth 
R. Smith 
0. Parr

DRL DRL 
OFFICE lo

SURNAME 1 ODParr:am P VAMore 

DATE _. _--_-6 I_- ----- ----------

Form AEC-318 (Rev. 9-53)
U.S. GOVERNMENT PRINTING OFFICE: 1966--0 214-629


